
Dear friends, 
With joy in our hearts and thanks on our lips we want to let you know that God is doing amazing 
works globally through your faithful prayers and generous support. Pastors are regularly being 
trained to preach the Word well in Africa, India, SE Asia and Latin America, and we are so 
encouraged by your partnership. Read on to learn more and stay connected, but I’ll be brief and give 
you links to blogs on our website. 
 
Ministry highlights from the past couple months: 
2014 began with strategic meetings of our Global Equipping 
Team in Florida. I’m thankful to be part of such a motivated, 
mature and gifted group! For more details CLICK HERE. 
 
Shortly after our GET meetings, I headed down to Arizona to 
participate in a missions conference and conduct a training of pastors in Prescott. We had leaders 
from six states present! For more, CLICK HERE. 

 
At the end of January and early February I headed back to East 
Africa. First I was in Rwanda to prepare a group for a three year 
training network. They are ready and excited for the training we 
will launch later in March. For more on Rwanda, CLICK HERE.  
This was followed by a training with my friend Dan in Uganda as 
we worked through the book of Mark with a group that continues 
to grow in their skills of handling God’s Word well. CLICK HERE for 
more on Uganda. 
 

Just last week I was down in Santa Clarita, CA with my buddy Steve 
doing a training for pastors and ministry leaders there that was so 
much fun. It is such a joy equipping those who love to Word to train 
other pastors to preach the Word well. For a quick overview of the 
work I’m doing, CLICK HERE.  
 
Personal Update 
It is with “warmth” in our hearts that I share with you that we have HEAT! It was a long, cold winter 
(about 50 degrees INSIDE our house), but we now have a heating system which adds so much to 
making our place feel more like “home.”  
 
So what’s up next? 
I will be representing our Pastor Training Team with ReachGlobal at the EFCA Pacific NW District 
Conference March 7-8. Please pray for good connections with local pastors who can be equipped 
to be global trainers.  
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“But you, be sober in all things, endure hardship, do 
the work of an evangelist, fulfill your ministry.”  
           2 Timothy 4:5 

On March 19-28 I will be in Kigali, Rwanda again to facilitate the launch of a vision realized. We 
will be placing two US pastors who (along with their colleagues) will be seeing a three-year training 
network from beginning through to completion. I will be coaching them throughout the process, and 
this will allow me to go to other locations to establish new training 
networks. Please pray for God to draw in the right Rwandan 
trainers, and for a successful launch. 
 
Want a reminder to PRAY? 
We encourage you to print out our latest PRAYER CARD, or let 
us know and we’ll mail you one. CLICK HERE.  
 
THANK YOU 
Friends, I want to be honest with you that we’ve been amazed at the generosity and faithfulness 
of so many of you, despite economic hardships and challenging times. You’ve continued walking with 
us as we serve Christ together in making an eternally significant difference globally. Thank you so 
much for your prayers and partnership. We’re a team, and we can’t do our work without you! 
 
With love, 

http://belzglobal.com/ministry/8-belz-prayer-card/

